
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Potential Sponsors, 

 

Crews Lake Middle is hosting our 10h Annual Golf Tournament this coming 

spring. We would greatly appreciate if you and your company could assist and donate items 

to go to either our players (roughly 120) and/or as prizes to give away to our winners. The 

proceeds of this tournament will benefit our Raider Rescue Program at CLMS.  This 

program helps provide disadvantaged students with school supplies, clothing, field trip 

expenses, Thanksgiving Day food baskets, and Christmas holiday assistance.  

Unfortunately, many of our families in the Shady Hills community continue to struggle, and 

are not able to provide all of the essentials needed to make the most of public education. 
The faculty and staff at CLMS would greatly appreciate your help with making 

our Annual Golf Tournament/Fundraiser a huge success.  In order to do so, CLMS is in 

need of numerous donations for both door prizes & goody bags.  We will be grateful for any 

donations regardless of size, and will be sure to advertise your organization in our brochure 

that will be distributed to all participants. Thank you for your time, consideration, and 

generosity! Part of the proceeds also go towards our former principal who we lost suddenly 

past last year and as a school we now have a scholarship in his honor!  
Sincerely,  

 

 

The Raider Rescue Committee @ 

CLMS 

 
 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at (727) 246-1701 and ask for our 

School Counselors. Any items you wish to donate could also be sent there as well. 

Thank you again for your involvement and support! 
 

CREWS LAKE Middle SCHOOL 
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Danielle White 

Jackie Choo 
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